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home for your dog or cat
and we work to do that
PLEASE EMAIL US for that
assistance The farm
animals will be evaluated
receive treatment i f
necessary and either
adopted out to'
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goat is a favourite at
visitor attraction White
Post Farm in Farnsfield
Nottinghamshire where he
greets his fans with a
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Guildford Surrey Careers
in animal management offer
exciting possibilities and
can be very rewarding you
could work in conservation
or wildlife rehabilitation
both in the UK or abroad'
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an Animal Identification
Number AIN or code for the
animal or for its herd or
flock Non electronic ear
tags may be simply
handwritten for the
convenience of the farmer
these are known as
management tags'
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By Marie Parsons People in
ancient prehistoric Egypt
followed the pattern of
hunter gatherer to cattle
raiser farmer followed
similarly by peoples all
over the world then as
well as now'
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Bernhard Buddy Baker is a
fictional character a
superhero in the DC Comics
Universe As a result of
being in proximity to an
exploding extraterrestrial
spaceship Buddy Baker
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temporarily borrow the
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matching activity where
children can match the
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Great for promoting topic
related discussion''Answer
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more than just excitable
livestock In Eggers
meticulous film the Devil
isn t just in the details
It s in the goat itself'
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